This summer,
Bruins' mascot Blades
and First Lady of
the Commonwealth,
Lauren Baker, are
challenging us all to read!

To participate in the "First Lady of the Commonwealth and Blades Summer Reading Challenge" libraries set their own goals and register with the MBLC. Goal ideas include minutes read, books read, pages read, reading every day, family reading time, or whatever else the library can think of!

During the summer, libraries work toward their goals and by August 16th report their progress to the MBLC. All libraries that meet their goals will be entered into a drawing to receive Bruins prizes.

Prizes include signed Bruins gear and (COVID-permitting) library visits by First Lady of the Commonwealth, Lauren Baker. There will be no in-game Bruins prizes this year.

To register, visit https://bit.ly/bakerbladeschallenge

Questions? Contact Matt Perry (matthew.s.perry@state.ma.us) or Celeste Bruno (celeste.bruno@state.ma.us)

All libraries participating in summer reading are eligible.







